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LD 227
Please do not vote Ought to pass the bill LD227 as it is to extreme for Maine! As a 
parent in Maine, I would not want another person to be allowed to make this extreme 
decision for my child, that could have consequences for the rest of their life. 
For a parent to have no recourse in this matter is wrong!


